SB1565 Managing State Spend

Procurement makes up nearly 10% of Oregon’s all funds budget and represents $8 billion in biennial
spending. The state has unified procurement rules, yet, agencies operate without a standardized
procurement system. Agencies use procurement methods to spend money in differing ways and there is
no way to track or manage the spend. Procurement processing steps vary by agency, are manual in nature,
and are labor intensive.

Three part solution:

Adopt Reverse Price at 30%
eProcurement Auction Weight
Solution Pilot Pilot

Staff contacts:

Berri Leslie Debbie Dennis

Deputy Chief of Staff State Chief Procurement Officer
Governor’s Office DAS Procurement Services
berri.leslie@oregon.gov debbie.dennis@oregon.gov




